
 

 

  ATTACHMENT NO. X-C 

 

 

ATTACHMENT NO. X-C:  Health Insurance Open Enrollment 

 

Potential motion: Informational 

 

Recommended action: Informational 

 

 

 

The open enrollment for North Boone’s Blue Cross Blue Shield Health is from June 1st to June 

30th with the new plan year starting on July 1st.  The new teacher’s contract that was ratified 

lowered the monthly premium for family and spouse only/child only coverage.  Staff that would 

like to enroll for this due to the lower premiums cannot do so until the next open enrollment in 

June of 2022.      

 

Blue Cross and Blue Shield can open a special enrollment period for 2 weeks but if the enrollment 

fluctuates by 10% or more they reserve the right to re-rate the policy. 

 

 

 

 

  


